MINUTES

MEETING OF THE PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE
OF THE JEWISH COMMUNITY CEMETERY A&SSN.

Sunday, May 3, 1953 10 A. M.
100 E. 7 Street

A meeting of the Planning and Development Committee of the Jewish Community

Cemetery Association was held Sunday morning, 10 o'clock, in the Federation office.

Mr. Samuel Keil, chairman, presided and the following members were present:

Jacob Balick representing Moses Montefiore in place of Nathan P. Michlin, Herbert L. Cobin,
Charles Schnitzer, Henry Schultz, Abe Shulman, and A. Roke Lieberman.

A letter was received from Van Demark and Lynch regabding the topographical survey
which was made some time ago and advising the Association thal expenditures up to the
present time amounted to $L1L1.75. The letter also suggested various plans for the
development of the Cemetery. The Chairman felt that the complete survey will cost
approximately $2500. Therefore, the question for this committee to consider is
whether each participant is willing and able to shere in the total cost of the survey.

Jacob Balick speaking for the Moses Montefiore ard Henry Schultz speaking for
the wor;:mon's Circle felt that they merely wanted their land and were not interested
in any future development. A lon¢ discussion ensued and a recommendation was made,
seconded and approved that the three congregations ,ymely, Adas Xodesch, Chesed Shel
Emeth and Beth Shalom purchase from the Workmen's C‘J‘;rcle their interest in the
Cemetery. It was felt that this may be 2 means of solving the problem without Moses
Montefiore and without the Workmen's Circle. There being no further business, the
meeting was adjourned with the recommendation thet another keeting be held on Sunmday,
May 10th at which time representatives from each organization shouldf be prepared to

approve the expenditure of the §2,500.



